Report of Studies available
for easy download from Web

In the past, the Statistical Center has shipped nearly 800
copies of the Southwest Oncology Group Report of
Studies (ROS) to the Group meetings. As the number of
trials increased, so did the size of the ROS, making it an

unwieldy book to carry and costly to print and ship.

For these reasons, and to make the most up-to-date
version of the ROS available for the Group meeting, the
printed version of the ROS has been discontinued.
Instead, Group meeting attendees will have convenient
access to the ROS on the Group Meetings page during the
meeting registration period. This way, meeting attendees
can print just the pages they need or download them to

their laptops or PDAs before leaving for the meeting.

As always, the ROS will continue to be available in its
usual place on the Group Web site in the Members section
under “Clinical Trials.”



